
 

 
 
 
 

29th September 2017 
 
 

EYFS Library Visit – Thursday 19th October 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
To consolidate our learning from our current topic ‘Your York’ we are planning 
a walk into the city centre to look at different buildings and to visit the York 
library. As part of the library visit we will also be having a Story Telling 
session with some of the library staff.  
 
The visit will be for the morning only, we will aim to leave school shortly after 
registration at around 9.15am, and will return to school in time for lunch at 
11.45am. We will be walking to the Library so please make sure your child 
comes prepared for the weather conditions on the day and sensible footwear 
for the walk. 
 
We already have your consent for local area visits, however we do rely on 
your support to assist us with supervision on the visit. We would really 
appreciate if we had some parent helpers to accompany us. Please indicate 
on the reply slip if you are able to help. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
The EYFS Team 
m.orr@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
g.glaholm@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 

 

 
 

York Library Visit – Thursday 19th October 
 
Name of child ………………………………………………………………  Class……………….. 
 
I am able/not able to help with this trip. 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………..(parent/carer) 
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